
 

14th Sunday of Ordinary Time, July 7, 2019 

COLLECTIONS A LETTER FROM MONSIGNOR 

What is God asking of me?  

Our response to the Lord last week 

Adult: $ 5805.00     Plate: $ 268.00 

Youth:  $ 25.00    E-Tithing:  $ 631.00 

    Other:  $ 210.00   

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

SAVE THE DATES 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

July 
9  Spirituality Meeting—7:30 pm (Library) 
10  Mass at Brookdale—1:15 p.m. 
17  Mass at Sunrise—1:30 p.m. 
17 Mass at Crestview—2:30 
20  Pie Making @ 9 a.m. (Kitchen) 
24  Mass at Ridgewood 1 p.m. 
25  Pie Making @ 6:30 p.m. (Kitchen) 
August 
7  Mass at Greene Place—2 p.m. 
14  Mass at Brookdale—1:15 
21  Mass at Sunrise—1:30 p.m. 
21 Mass at Crestview—2:30 p.m. 

Dear Parishioners, 

              I hope everyone had a good celebration of Independence Day.  I extend 
a thank you to all who worked hard to create a beautiful float for the parade, 
and for all the kids that came out to ride on the float.  I have to say, that a 
thank you probably isn’t necessary for the kids, because they had such a great 
time.  In the center of the float was a swimming pool and the kids had a great 
time splashing around on a warm afternoon. 

              The School families really do a great job coming up with very spiritual 
themes for the floats.  The theme this year included the “ocean of mercy” 
which was symbolized by the pool of water and the ocean flora and fish that 
decorated the float.  The “ocean of mercy” is truly a gift that we can and do en-
joy in the practice of our faith.  In last Friday’s readings, Jesus said to those 
around him, that is “mercy” that He desires.  He desires that we know His mer-
cy and that we may be instruments of His mercy in our relationship with oth-
ers.  Again, thank you School families for that evangelical message in the float 
that your created! 

              Since I am on the injured reserve list, I choose not to walk the parade 
route and choose to drive the newly covered van.  The van was a hit at the pa-
rade, and I heard many great comments about the design.  I thank Dan 
McCright for helping us acquire the van at a very reasonable price and getting 
the van wrapped in a timely fashion.  Sid Dillion has always been very charitable 
to the Catholic Church and they helped us get the van at a very reasonable 
price.  The money for the van came primarily from the Joy of the Gospel cam-
paign.  The money we contributed to that campaign, formed the Flavin Fund 
which gave grant money to Schools.  We applied for a $25,000 grant from the 
Fund and were awarded that money for the van.  Your support of the Joy of the 
Gospel made this possible, so thank  you for that support.  The additional funds 
needed for the van came from the Spirit Auction Special Appeal.  So thank you 
for your support of St. Vincent de Paul.  God Bless you.                                                                                
-Msgr. Tucker 

Congratulations 
Zachary Corbin Dey, son of Russell & Karen Dey and 

Brittany Jean Baumbach , daughter of Ryon & 
Marla Baumbach, were married here at St. 
Vincent’s on June 29th.  Congratulations to 
this newly married couple and may the Lord 

bless and keep them.   

NEW TO CCD OR GODPARENT GROUPS? If you have children com-
ing into our CCD-GP Programs for the first time, please email Car-
men Brown (carmenbrowndre@gmail.com) so we can plan accord-
ingly.  

GODTEEN RETREAT is scheduled for the weekend of August 24-25 
for our GP groups. More information and registrations will be avail-
able in early July. Please mark your calendars. 

Summer Mass Schedule 

Please check front page of bulletin for 
daily Mass schedule each week 

Seven Sisters 

Seven Sisters Apostalate needs 14 more ladies to pray a 
holy hour once a week for a priest.  7 for our newly or-
dained Father Phan and 7 for Father Rolling who will be 
at St. Gregory the Great Seminary.   For more infor-
mation, please call Judy Vandenberg 402-643-4117  

St Vincent de paul has 

openings in our pre-

school program 

for this fall! 

Contact office at 402-643-

3421 for further details 

PCCW PIE BOOTH 

Make plans to help in any way you can 
or make a cash donation in lieu            

of expenses. 

Fair Dates 

Aug. 7—Booth set up 9am,  

Aug. 8—Booth open 2pm to closing, 

Aug.  9—Booth open 2pm to closing. 

Aug 10—Booth open 2pm to closing  

Aug 11—Booth open 9am to closing. 

Sign up sheets in the Narthex 

Pie Making Dates 

Sat. July 20th @ 9am 

Wed. July 24th @ 6:30pm 
 

We are in need of fresh or 
frozen rhubarb for our pie 

making events 

 

Pilgrimage with Father Rand: 

Walk with Jesus in his homeland!  Rooted in Scripture, cus-
tomized and affordable, this Holy Land pilgrimage experi-
ence can be a life-changing and a rewarding challenge to 
deepen one's spiritual life by seeing and encountering first 
hand the land that Jesus walked.  Accompanied by Fr. Rand 
Langhorst who has been organizing and leading pilgrimages 
for over 20 years, this journey will include the use of a 
knowledgeable Christian guide and escort for the entire trip 
and provide the opportunity to become not only better ac-
quainted, but immersed through Mass, prayer and experi-
ence, a deeper reflection and understanding of the Holy 
Scriptures and our Catholic faith.  Dates have been set for 
April 20-30, 2020 round trip from Omaha, with double occu-
pancy per person price of $3545.00 plus taxes/fuel surcharg-
es and gratuities.   If you would like more information please 
contact Fr. Rand (fr.randlanghorst@gmail.com) for an elec-
tronic brochure or find the information or to register at Tek-
tonMinistries.org. 

Golf Tournament Benefit 

Join the Christus Foundation Golf Tournament, a benefit for 
the Catholic apostolates of Regnum Christi, such as Mission 
Trips and Leadership Camp. The 4-person scramble is Thurs. 
Aug 22, 9am at Crooked Creek, Lincoln: $125/player includes 
snacks, lunch, prizes and more: theChristusFoundation.org/
events or 402-430-3732, gwroberts88@gmail.com.  

Help Parish Office Out 
Have you moved? 

Have you had your landline removed? 

Have you let the parish office know of any changes? 

We are in the process of updating our parish data and have noticed that 

many have moved or changed their phone number.  Please let us know of 

any changes.  Call parish office at 402-643-3421 or email                                 

gloria-schneider@cdolinc.net 

The St. Vincent PTO and Students would like to thank 

all who purchased tickets for the Firehawks Club 

Fundraiser.  Listed below are the July Winners!  Good 

luck to all who have yet to win.  Maybe it will be your 

lucky day next month.    
  

$120  Peter & Christine Ruhl 

$75   Dolores Cast 

$50   Barb Suhr 

$50   Julie Kroese 

$50   Clark & Linda Kolterman 

$25   Carla Herman 

$25    Sharon Brozovsky 

$25   Chad & Peggy Oborny 

$25   Kevin Nicolaus 

$25   Brad Kotrous 
  

Proceeds this month will help the School’s Reading 

Series.  The Leveled Reader program has different 

books for each grade.  The funds helped to bring 

each classroom up to date on what was needed for 

the size of the class.     

Sacred Music Summer Camp for Youth 
A Sacred Music Summer Camp will be held for those 
ages 8-14 (unchanged voices) M-F, August 5-9, 2019 
from 9:00 AM — 12noon at UNL Newman Center at the 
corner of 16th & Q St.  No experience is necessary; all 
singers strongly encouraged!  An additional rehearsal 
will be held on the evening of August 23.  The choir will 
sing for two Masses on the mornings of August 11th (St. 
Francis of Assisi Chapel) and August 24 (Newman Cen-
ter).  Cost:  $75 per child ($200 per family 3+). For more 
information or to Register contact Nicholas Lemme at 
nlemme@olgseminary.org  Space is limited; sign up to-
day!  Registration Deadline is July 15, 2019. 

Learn to Float in the Ocean of Mercy 
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Monsignor Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Father Allan Phan 
 

Church Office: (402) 643-3421 | www.StVincentSeward.org 
School Office: (402) 643-9525 | www.MyStVincentSchool.com 
CCD/GodParent: (402) 643-3521 | www.StVincent Seward.org 

Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday 20 minutes before 7:00 am Daily Mass 

Saturday 20 minutes before 8:00 am Mass & 4:30 to 5:20 pm 

Sunday 7:30 to 7:50 am & 9:30 to 9:50 am 

Lay Minister Schedule: 
 

Saturday July 13 | 5:30 pm 

Acolyte  Dan Frisbie, Mike Hurt 

Servers  Cameron & Creighton Olson, Cale Oborny 

Lector  Karen Coufal 

Greeters  Dan Duffek, Mike Murphy 

Cantor  Jenny Policky 
 

Sunday  July 14 | 8:00 am 

Acolyte  Brandan Lindau, Tim Fichtner 

Servers  Deklan & Kohltyn Lindau, Brendan Crane 

Lector  Andy Breiner 

Greeters  Rich Novak, Gerald Schaben 

Cantor  Stan Mitchell 

 
Sunday  July 14 | 10:00 am 

Acolyte  Chad Peery, Jeremy Sousek 

Servers  Kyle & Michael Peery, Cabe Schluckebier 

Lector  Ken Reinsch 

Greeters  Tim Masek Family 

Cantor  Jake Marshall 
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Mass Intentions: 

Monday,  July 8 

7:00 am : †Alan Hofer/ Peggy Bauer 
8:10 am: †Cheryl Mueller/ Alan Policky 
 

Tuesday, July 9 
7:00 am :   Special Intentions of Ellen Varney 
8:10 am:  Msgr. Robert Tucker/ Keith Wintz Family 
 

Wednesday, July 10 
7:00 am :  Intentions of Darlene Kouma/ Eugene Osmera 
8:10 am:  †Dominick P. Costello/ Mary Costello 
 

Thursday,  July 11 

7:00 am : †John Hurt/ Family  
8:10 am NO MASS 
 

Friday,  July 12 

7:00 am : †Kent Kettenburg 
8:10 am: NO MASS 
 

Saturday, July 13 

8:00 am :  NO MASS 
5:30 pm :  †Hilda Hergert/ Ken Shaw Family 
 

Sunday, July 14 

8:00 am :  For All Parishioners 

10:00 am : Lily Gonzalez 
 


